
 

Annual report for CAA – Norway 2017 

 

CAA – Norway arranged its annual event at the 17. October 2017 in Oslo. CAA-N could also 
this year be arranged without costs. This was due to the generous support from the Directorate 
of Cultural Heritage, which not only offered free facilities but also fully sponsored the lunch 
and coffee breaks.  

Seven papers were presented during the day, and there were 20 participants.  

The steering committee were up for election, and the AGM at the end of the day elected the 
following members:  

Espen Uleberg 
Steinar Kristensen 
Evy Berg 
Rebeccca Cannell 
Irmelin Axelsen 

The members Kristin Eriksen and Lars Gustavsen were thanked for their contribution as 
members of the steering committee. 

 


